
        
 

Bishop’s Waltham Museum and Swanmore Guides are 
Excited to Announce: 

 

THE MUSEUM OF THE FUTURE! 
What do you think will be in 

 a museum in 2118? 
 

For one day only, Swanmore Guides are taking over the 
Bishop’s Waltham Museum while it is closed for the winter. 
The Guides are creating a pop-up exhibition on what we can 

look forward to being in museums in 100 years from now. 
 

The exhibition will run from 11-3 on Sunday 18th November 2018 
Bishop’s Waltham Museum, inside Bishop’s Waltham Palace. 

 

All are welcome to come and enjoy this vision of the future! 
 

 


